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May 26, 2020

Greetings AGF,

We love and miss you greatly! We pray you are doing well in the 
midst of these very uncommon times. Thank you for your love and 
prayers, along with your generosity in giving. We continue as a 
sta� and deacon team to meet weekly to pray for you and review 
the ever changing COVID-19 developments.

We were hopeful to receive UPDATED GUIDELINES for the reopen-
ing of PLACES OF WORSHIP from our Colorado Governor today 
but to no avail.  We will continue to be patient and hope for these 
UPDATED GUIDELINES in the upcoming days.

Our team is committed to your safety and is working hard to 
establish a plan that will work for our church. We will be in com-
munication with you as soon as a reopening date has been �rmly 
established. Until then, “keep looking up!”

God Bless You,

Pastor Mark & AGF Leadership Team

    Sunday service at 9 a.m. or anytime after at:
    Facebook: www.facebook.com/AGFpw and
    YouTube: www.youtube.com/AmazingGraceFellowshipPuebloWest


